
*sent via electronic mail

May 5, 2022

Kelly Flynn, CEO/Selina Tate-Wall, Clinic Manager
A Woman's Choice of Greensboro    
2425 Randleman Rd
Greensboro, NC 27406
Re:Recertification   Survey
               

Dear Ms. Selina Tate-Wall,
              

Thank you and your staff for the assistance and cooperation extended during the recertification survey at A Woman's Choice
of Greensboro on  May 3rd, 2022.  The investigation was conducted in order to determine the facility's compliance with the
North Carolina State Rules for Certification of Clinics for Abortion.    
              

As discussed in the exit conference, no deficiencies were identified in the course of the survey.

Please retain a copy for your files.    

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by calling (919) 855-4620.
                 

Sincerely,

Sabrian Enoch, RN
Sabrian Enoch, RN
Nurse Consultant
Acute and Home Care Licensure and Certification Section
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